
Employee Protection (Whistleblower) Policy  

If any employee reasonably believes that some policy, practice, or activity of the University is in 
violation of law, a written complaint may be filed by that employee with the Provost or General 
Counsel.  Anonymous complaints may be sent through report-it.net.   

The University protects from retaliation all employees who, in good faith, raise a complaint with 
the Provost or General Counsel against some practice of the University, or of another individual 
or entity with whom the University has a business relationship, on the basis of a reasonable 
belief that the practice is in violation of law or a clear mandate of University policy, and provides 
the University with a reasonable opportunity to investigate and correct the alleged unlawful 
activity. 
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